
The Kane County Health Department encourages schools to adopt a layered approach to
COVID-19 mitigation. Multiple layers of protection block the spread of COVID-19. 

The KCHD recommends that Kane County schools closely monitor community transmission
of COVID-19, vaccination coverage, screening testing and outbreaks to lead their decisions
about the implementation of layered prevention strategies for in-person learning as outlined
in the guidance provided in the IDPH/ISBE Revised Public Health Guidance for Schools. 

KCHD recognizes that Kane County schools and their leaders are in the best position to
assess the safety risks of their schools and to determine whether their schools should
implement remote instruction in response to an unsafe environment. KCHD invites and
encourages school districts to consult with KCHD concerning COVID-19 prevention. Please
contact us at school@co.kane.il.us with any questions.
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